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Week commencing 11.03.2024 

What’s on this week? 
Monday 11th March: assembly 
Tuesday 12th March: yogi-mental health 
awareness.  Y6 SATs meeting after school in 
Y6 
Wednesday 13th March:  Pasta Club 
Thursday 14th March: Right Start for 
Reception. Team Theme YR2.  
Friday 15th March:  Comic Relief day-
children can wear their own clothes.  SATs 
after school club. 

 Value of the half term: 

Resilience 
World Book Day: 

The children all looked amazing in their costumes 
this year.  Some superb and some very clever 
costumes were on display.  Thank you so much for 
all your efforts and for joining us on the catwalk.  

Y6 SATs: 

If your child is in Y6 this year, please come 
along to the information session after 
school on Tuesday. This so to help the 
children to be as prepared as possible for 
the tests in May.  If your child has been 
asked to attend the after school club on the 
Friday, please try to ensure they come 
along every week.  This last push will help 
them feel confident during SATs week and 
will ensure they start high school in the 
right sets.  

Sponsored Skip for Cancer Research: 

Staff at Greenlands have decided to support cancer 
research in more than one way this year. We will be 
running the Race for Life in June as we did last year, 
but we will also be completing the 100 Skips a Day 
Challenge that will take place across the month of 
March. We are hoping to get the children and 
parents involved with this and a Just Giving page 
will be posted to the schools Facebook Page.   

You will have seen lots of pictures of them this 
week-it has been lovely to watch the children get 
their skip on!  

Yogi mental health awareness: 
To celebrate mental health awareness day, 
we are being visited by the Yogi group to 
work with the children to help improve 
mental wellness and mindfulness.  This links 
in with our Resilience Value this half term.  

 

Birthdays: 

Wishing the happiest of birthday’s to our children 
who have celebrated their birthday’s this week: 

Oliver-Y6 

Mason-Y5 

Laila-Y3 

Isla-Y3 

 

 Comic Relief: 

The children will be allowed to come in 
their own clothes on the 15th March for Red 
Nose Day.  There is a link on our school 
Facebook for any donations to this fabulous 
charity.   

 

This week’s certificate winners 11.03.24 



Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Mrs Cornwell 

Florence Hayden  Armeen Leo Riley Milo Miya Ryan B 

Phoenix 

Hunter Leo Leah Millie Neveah Frankie E Alisha Hafsa 

Winning 
Team 

It’s a rollover!  

 


